
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Gardener in Residence 
at the Owen Sound & North Grey Union Public Library 

 
Owen Sound, Ontario – Thursday, May 15, 2025 – We are pleased to announce 
the Gardener in Residence program, every 3rd Tuesday, generously provided 
by the Grey County Master Gardeners. 
 
Our Gardeners in Residence will be in The Library on Tuesdays, May 20, and June 
17 from 2:00-3:30 pm on the Main Level. The Gardening Demo begins at 2:00 pm 
(registration suggested) followed by a Drop-in Advice Clinic from 2:30 – 3:30 pm. 
 
Rethinking your garden? In May design the garden you want. What are the best 
practices for gardening? Learn about companion plants, plant alternatives, food 
security, and soil health. 
Keeping it Green is the theme for June. Weeds, garden maintenance, deadheading, 
root bound plants, succession planting, mulching, and identifying plants under 
stress. 
 
Master Gardeners (MGs) in the Province of Ontario are experienced gardeners who 
have studied horticulture extensively and continue to upgrade their skills through 
technical training. With this training and continuing education, Master Gardeners 
provide expert horticultural advice to the public. 
 
To register for the Gardener in Residence demonstration or for more information, 
contact 519-376-6623 ext. 3, email info@library.osngupl.ca, or visit our website 
www.osngupl.ca. 
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For more information, contact Cvitka Marun, Information Service Specialist, Owen 
Sound & North Grey Union Public Library at 519-376-6623 ext. 5207 or email 
cmarun@library.osngupl.ca 
 
Owen Sound & North Grey Union Public Library is located at: 
824 1st Avenue West, Owen Sound, Ontario, N4K 4K4 
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